
 

 
 

        Edmund Rice College 

Uniform Shop  

 
HOLIDAY TRADING NOTICE 

The uniform Shop will be open during the school 
holidays on: 

Wednesday 14 April 9am-3pm 

Thursday 15 April 9am-3pm 

Monday 19 April 8am-4pm 

Tuesday 20 April 7.30am-11.30am (First day of Term) 

 
The following normal trading hours resume from Thursday 22 April: 

Monday      12.00pm - 4.00pm 

                                Thursday              7.30am – 11.30am 

We look forward to assisting you with your uniform.  
 

Lisa, Linda and Emma   

Telephone:  (02)  9042 4735 
erc@noone.com.au            

mailto:erc@noone.com.au

